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Congratulations! BDBF is pleased to announce the promotion of
three of its 12 strong associate team with effect from 1 April
2022.  Emily Plosker is promoted to Managing Associate and
Theo Nicou and Blair Wassman are promoted to Senior Associate.
Their promotions support the continued growth of BDBF as a top
ranked employment firm as it approaches its tenth year. Having
a team of expert employment law associates means BDBF is able
to offer a top tier service to all of its senior individual,
partner and employer clients. We regularly work as a team on
cases at BDBF which makes us ideally placed to continue to
fight and win cases, as well as to move at speed to achieve
favourable out-of-court settlements for our clients.  

Gareth Brahams, Managing Partner, says: “We are delighted to
announce  the  well-deserved  promotions  of  Emily,  Theo  and
Blair. At BDBF we pride ourselves on nurturing and developing
our associates to ensure we remain “best in class”. Emily was
our very first associate at BDBF almost ten years ago and we
are proud to have supported her journey to Managing Associate.
Theo and Blair joined us over the past two years, during which
time we have recruited in order to service growing levels of
demand at BDBF. We are pleased to recognise their talent in
2022’s promotion round”.”
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